
     Summer has finally arrived at Elmhurst, bringing with it

warm temperatures, and flowers in our gardens. And, we’re

loving it! The front porch is a favorite gathering place,

especially in the early evening after dinner. Residents can be

found enjoying the patio garden areas, as well as the deck

where a tandem swing beckons.

     Drive by and wave hello to our porch sitters any evening.

The roof project is nearly completed. We are so grateful to

all that contributed. Maintaining this historic site is always a

top priority.

     A huge thank you to all of our Elmhurst staff and the

work that they do with our residents. We are very blessed to

have these great individuals with huge hearts. Elmhurst is

one big family!

     Now, get outside and enjoy the sunshine!

Jamie's Corner

Contact Us

p. 304.242.0240

f. 304.242.0585

e. jamiec@elmhurstpch.com

a. 1228 National Road Wheeling, WV 26003

w. www.elmhurstpch.com
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HAPPY
BIRTHDAY!

With Sincere
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In Memory Of
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Consider a Gift
Elmhurst greatly appreciates

every monetary gift. If you are

interested in discussing planned

giving opportunities, contact

Jamie Crow, 

Executive Director:

304.242.0240

June Birthdays

Residents:
Emily Wilson - June 13th

Judy McNabb - June 20th

Charlene Goodwin - June 21st

Penny Goodwin - June 21st

By Charlene Goodwin

Staff:
Natalie Klosterman - June 2nd

Anna Theiss - June 3rd

Sandra Guthrie

Special Thanks to

For contributions to the roof
Debra Warmuth

Welcome
Ms. Jessica Bozenske!

Please welcome Ms. Jessica Bozenske, a

Licensed Independent Clinical Social

Worker in the state of West Virginia, to

Elmhurst, The House of Friendship. She

specializes in dealing with individuals who

have experienced trauma, grief, anxiety,

low self-esteem, and depression. 

The Community Foundation for the Ohio

Valley graciously awarded a grant to

Elmhurst, enabling Ms. Bozenske to spread

mental health awareness by providing an

informative discussion and private

sessions. Upon completing the grant

guidelines, Jessica has been working with

Medicare to provide in-house counseling

services to our residents. Mental Health is a

basic human right. We are so excited to be

offering this service to our residents! 

Betty Pokas

to our 
new resident:


